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Dear Parent/ Carers, 

 

Halloween disco- Years 3 and 4 

 

To celebrate Halloween, we will be having a school disco on Tuesday 2nd 

November.  

 

The disco will be in the Key Stage 2 hall from 4pm-5pm. Please enter through 

the KS2 Gregg House gate. 

 

Tickets will be £2.50 per child which includes a drink and sweets.  Tickets will be 

available to buy on the following days: 

 

Year 3 and 6 - KS2 Molly yard from 3pm to 3.15pm on Wednesday 20th October 

and 8.30am-8.50am on Thursday 21st October and Friday 22nd October. 

 

Year 4 and 5 - KS2 Gregg house yard from 3pm to 3.15pm on Wednesday 20th 

October and 8.30am-8.50am on Thursday 21st October and Friday 22nd 

October. 

 

Please bring the correct money as we cannot guarantee change. Tickets are 

not available from the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 
 
C Costello 

Acting Principal 
 
 

 

 


